
 

To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE: COVID-19 

August 17, 2020 
General Update: 
Marketing Director, Elaine Kaiser, and staff welcome Kayla McFadden, Resident Services Associate, as she 
begins her new position with Dunwoody, today, August 17th!  
 
Care Center Updates: 
The Beauty Salon remains open for full services.  Please note the days available for scheduling as provided in 
the August 14th memo.  

• Woodlea residents    Wednesday morning 
• Leeland residents    Wednesday afternoon 
• Patten, Pavilion and Dundale West   Thursday 
• Cedars West     Wednesday afternoon (on Cedars) 
• Cedars East     Friday afternoon (on Cedars) 
• Friday appointments in the salon are reserved for Residential residents. 

 If you cannot wear a properly fitted mask, you cannot receive service. 
 
Residential Updates: 
Health & Wellness:  
A reminder that our Residential Social Services Department will be placing check-in calls to Residential Living 
residents beginning the week of 8/17/2020 and continuing for the next several weeks.  We are checking to 
make sure that everyone is doing as well as possible and to understand if you need additional resources at this 
time.   
 
Dermatologist at Dunwoody:  
On Friday, August 14th, we received a call from Bryn Mawr Skin and Cancer Institute letting us know that they 
are suspending all outreach services due to Covid-19 and re-evaluating their position in January 2021.  We will 
not be able to provide dermatology services in our Health & Wellness Department until further notice.  
 
Instacart:   
Debbie Sabin is out-of-office this week, August 17 through August 21. For this current week, Instacart orders 
should be directed to Erin Price in Health & Wellness. Please call Erin at 610-707-4898 or e-mail: 
eprice@dunwoody.org between the hours of 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Monday, Wednesday, or Thursday.  
 
Pool, Fitness Center and Yoga: 
Appointments can be made by calling 610-359-4514. 
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